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Decision:  Award Acknowledgement:  Engineering Project of the Year (2016) 
 
Chair Colle announced that on February 11, 2017 the Toronto-York Spadina Subway 
Extension (TYSSE) team was awarded the Engineering Project of the Year (2016) by the 
Professional Engineers of Ontario, York Chapter.   In the large company category, the 
TYSSE team was recognized for its contributions to the engineering profession and the 
local community on behalf of an organization that has completed an outstanding project of 
a technical nature.    

 
Following the announcement Chair Colle presented Keith Sibley (Project Director – 
TYSSE), Tony Baik (Deputy Chief Project Manager – TYSSE) and Joanna Kervin (Director 
– Third Party Planning & Property – TYSSE) with the framed certificate and trophy awarded 
by the Professional Engineers of Ontario, York Chapter. 
 
  

 

 

 


